
Dear District Staff, 
 
As the school year begins to wind down, it’s time to start making summer plans. District 
228 will again be offering our Summer Learning Adventure (SLA).  For those of you 
who are unfamiliar with SLA, it is a program offered by the Geneseo School District for 
students entering grades 3 – 7.  Our teachers, guest teachers, classroom aides, and other 
instructors have taught classes in art, history, science, drama, writing, and many other 
subjects to district students. 
 
This summer we wish to offer the SLA during the week of June 13 – 17, 2011. Classes 
will be held at Geneseo Middle School from 8:30-10:00 and 10:15-11:45 with a 15 
minute break between classes. Teachers will have a short planning period before classes 
start for the day. Teachers can plan on teaching the same curriculum to both classes. 
 
Teachers will earn $23/hour for 3.5 hours/day totaling $402.50 for the week – mornings 
only. There will be a budget for supplies. The amount per class will be based on 
registration enrollment. 
 
Right now, we are looking for staff members who are willing to teach a Summer 
Learning Adventure class. Remember this is enrichment –a chance to teach about 
something you love, but never had the time.   Technology, fine arts, special interest in a 
subject area. . . the ideas are endless. Please submit a class proposal that will be published 
in the SLA brochure. Classes are offered based on student interest, so gear your topics for 
pre-teens.  
 
If you have any questions regarding SLA, please ask. The deadline for proposals is 
March 11, 2011. Please email your SLA class proposal to me at: dmartin@dist228.org.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Dave Martin 
 


